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August 6, 2015

Via Email to: lisa.davis@mesaaz.gov

Lisa Davis

City of Mesa

55 N. Center St.
Mesa, AZ 85201

Re: Z15-020/Request for Continuance
Dear Lisa,

I respectfully request on the behalf of our client, Joe Cardinale, a continuance of the
above referenced case, currently scheduled for the Planning and Zoning board meeting on
August 197, to the October 21* meeting. This will allow us some additional time to meet with
the neighbors, and do our best to address their concerns.

We sincerely appreciate your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me directly at 480-682-3902.

Sincerely,

(A/W ﬁ(,-é;(&éﬂ e

Wendy Riddell

cC: Councilman Kevin Thompson



